
There is no Choir Rehearsal on Easter Sunday. 

       Bon Vo yage Luncheon 
   TODAY at 11:00 a.m.! 

 Directly following Palm Sunday Worship Service 
 Shook Fellowship Hall 

 Chef David has prepared a feast fit for kings and queens! 

If you have brought non perishable food items for the food collection 
drive today, please drop them off in the fellowship hall.  

Come to say goodbye to those who head back at the end of the 
season and share a delicious meal with all of us. 

For those of you leaving, it’s been a true pleasure having you here 
over the winter. Don’t forget to keep up with Chapel news through 
the Chapeline E-newsletter over the summer!   

Please remember to notify the office of any address changes. 



 

We Need Ushers, Greeters and parking lot 

Attendants (includes a neat vest and a lighted 

saber sword!) for all Holy Week Services! 

 No experience needed-just a warm smile 

 and a love for people.  

 Please sign up in Shook Fellowship Hall 

   and …. 

A big THANK YOU  to those who already help 

during Sunday  Worship Service!  

Chapel Book Club 
Monday, April 21 

Noon at the Lazy Lobster (LBK) 

Please contact June Hessel at: junehessel@live.com 
for a seat reservation. 

Join us for Worship every Sunday at 10:00 a.m. 

   Our Medical Equipment Closet 

 Wheelchairs, rollators, transporters, shower chairs, 
bedside commodes and canes are always in high 

demand.  We also have knee scooters.  

We do not carry or take in hospital beds 
 or oxygen tanks/breathing accessories. 

We receive weekly calls at the chapel by those looking for equipment 
to serve a loved one or to donate equipment. Items are FREE to use. 

Call 941-383-6491 if you need equipment or would like to donate. 

Calling all Fo odies! 

Food/snack donations are appreciated for our after 
Sunday worship gatherings at 11:00 a.m. 

Please drop off items in Shook Fellowship Hall 
prior to Worship Services. 

 Al Anon meets every Sunday at 7 p.m. in the 
 Ruth Cushing Room (2nd floor). You must be 
 able to walk stairs as our elevator is not yet  
 replaced.  

  Alcoholics Anonymous meets on Sundays,  
  Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays at 7 p.m. in the  
  Vince Carroll Room. (2nd floor). You must be able to 
  walk stairs as our elevator is not yet replaced.  

Thank You!

Thank you to all who have signed up to 
   assist with getting our new chairs set up when 
   they arrive! We still have not received a delivery 
  date, but we will call you once that is 
  determined. 

Chapel Offices will be closed  

for the week of April 21, 2025. 




